David Rowan

I support the permanent protection from hydraulic fracking and all processes associated with
fracking, including the importation of waste water, into the Delaware water basin. I urge the DRBC
to make permanent the temporary protection put in place in 2010. I am adamantly opposed to
allowing hydraulic fracking processes that extract underground gas and to allowing any disposal of
waste water from fracking procedures in the Delaware water shed area. I am very concerned that
allowing any fracking or processes associated with fracking will negatively impact the integrity of
our water supply. Please add my name to the list of concerned citizens opposed to fracking's impact
on our water supply and our environment. Thank you, David Rowan



